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Stabilit America, Inc. is committed to providing our customers with quality 

products and customer support after the sale. Part of that support is data and 

information relating to the installation and use of our products. 

This letter is being provided as a response to your request for a Safety Data 

Sheet on our panels. In accordance with current statutes, fiberglass 

reinforced panels (FRP) that we provide do not require Safety Data Sheets. 

Our panels are defined as “articles” by the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration’s (OSHA) Hazard Communication Standard and do not 

present a health or physical hazard. 

An article is defined in the OSHA standard as follows: 

“A manufactured item (i) which is formed to a specific shape or design during 

manufacturing; (ii) which has end use function(s) dependent in whole or in 

part upon its shape or design during end use; and (iii) which does not 

release, or otherwise result in exposure to, a hazardous chemical, under 

normal conditions of use.” 

It is our hope that this has satisfied your inquiry. If there are further questions, 

or more information is required, please contact our Technical Services 

Manager at 1-800-238-5546. 

 


